
New  Bedford’s  Cold  Weather
Overflow  Shelter  Activated
Through Feb. 4
According  to  the  Homeless  Service  Provider’s  Network,  New
Bedford’s overflow shelter will be activated through Saturday,
February 4th”

“Given the severity of cold weather and current at-capacity
occupancy at the Sister Rose shelter at 71 Division Street, it
is anticipated that the overflow will be activated through
Saturday, February 4th. Registration is from 1pm to 3pm and
transportation is immediately after so please plan accordingly
as we can only accommodate 30 individuals.”
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